
 

 

Video shows the planned MCC building downtown 

Bennett J. Loudon, Staff writer                 December 10, 2014 

Monroe Community College officials released a video animation of what the new downtown 

campus will look like, inside and out. 

The 3-minute, 31-second video starts with a birds eye view of the building planned for a parcel 

on the corner of State Street and Morrie Silver Way. It goes on to show the interior of the 

building from several angles. 

Construction on the $72 million project is about to start and the building should be ready for use 

in the summer of 2017. 

 

This video animation takes viewers on a tour of the planned $72 million new downtown campus 

for Monroe Community College at Morrie SIlver Way and State Street. Provided by Monroe 

Community College.  

The video animation was shown Wednesday during remarks by Monroe County Executive 

Maggie Brooks at the annual Vision-Future luncheon presented by the Rochester Downtown 

Development Corp. and the Rochester Rotary Club at the Floreano Riverside Convention Center. 



Brooks listed the new MCC campus as one example of many projects underway in downtown 

Rochester. 

All of the services and academic programs currently located at the Damon City Campus in the 

Sibley Building will move to the new campus. 

MCC's Division of Economic Development and Innovative Workforce Services will be located 

on the seventh floor of the campus. And a portion of the space is designated as available for 

businesses under the START-UP NY tax incentive program. 
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